CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 24, 2017

David Tull, P.E.

Green Globe Environmental NM, LLC
8505 Paseo Alameda NE
Albuquerque, NM 871 13

Re: Sterling Downtown
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 2-17-17 (K13E013)

Dear Mr. Tull,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-23-17 the
above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC
permit for grading and Building Permit.

Include a copy of the approved plan in the Building Permit set.

This project will have work in the City street/ROW. The construction will most
PO Box 1293 likely include relocation of an inlet (Outfall #1) and curb and gutter removal/installation.
A revised plan may be required for Work Oder approval. Please contact the consultant
that is preparing plans for more information.

Albuquerque If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,

fusk e Chont

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
www.cabq.gov Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.

New Mexico 87103
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